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Weekly Diary 

Monday   9th April 

9.00am     Mass  

Tuesday   10th April  

          No Mass 

Wednesday   11th April  

6.00pm     Mass 

Thursday   12th April 

9.00am     Mass 

Friday   13th April 

9.00am     Mass 
9.30am     Exposition 

Saturday   14th April 

4.00pm-4.30pm - Reconciliation 
5.00pm     Vigil Mass - Booval 

Sunday   15th April 

Third Sunday of Easter 

6.30am    Rosary - Riverview 
7.00am    Mass - Riverview 
9.00am     Mass - Booval 
5.00pm    Mass - Booval  

Marriages by appointment - at least six months 
notice is required. 

Baptisms by appointment. 

When the Risen Jesus comes to his disciples huddled in the upper room, 
he gives them three gifts: peace, the Holy Spirit and the power to deal 
with sin. To deal with sin we need desperately the discernment of the 
Holy Spirit. It is relatively easy to forgive someone contrite of a clear 
wrong. We may even ‘forget’ the offence. The challenge comes in work-
ing out how to forgive in the myriad of complex relationships in which we 
find ourselves. How are we to forgive 
- the child or adolescent who clearly needs to learn the consequences of 
their behaviour in order to mature? 
- the older person set in negative ways that cannot be condoned? 
- the psychiatrically ill person who causes trauma in the lives of the       
people around? 
- the evil, destructive person who seems to delight in causing pain and 
destruction? 

The list can go on and you will well be able to include your own version of 

a person whose behaviour cannot be condoned even as we struggle to 

forgive. To our dismay, there are no pat answers. So often the problem is 

that we cannot imagine how to act to bring peace and healing to the situ-

ation and the people concerned. In a very real sense we have to embrace 

our woundedness, hold out our scars to the Risen Christ and plead for 

the Holy Spirit to guide our lives, infuse our hearts, inspire our loving so 

that we may be lead into the mysterious ways of peace.     

                                                                                                      Sr Kym Harris osb 

A very big THANK YOU to all those who contributed in any 
way to our Holy Week & Easter Ceremonies and to all those 
who participated.  
 

BLAZE BOOVAL is for high school aged teenagers wishing to 
explore their faith in a safe and fun way.  We meet once a 
month following the youth mass on the third Sunday of the 
month from 6-7.30pm in the Sacred Heart Parish Centre.  We 
share prayer and experiences of our week, supper and games 
and activities and ask for $3 to cover costs.  All our helpers 
hold current Blue Cards.  We welcome any high schoolers to 
join us.  Our next Blaze will be on Sunday 15th April.  If you 
have any questions please call Donna at the parish centre on 
3282 1888 or 0411 459 367. 

BOOVAL CATHOLIC PARISH 
† Sacred Heart Church, Cothill Rd, Booval    † Our Lady of Perpetual Help Church, 10 Old Ipswich Rd, Riverview 

Sacred Heart Primary School, 25 Cothill Rd, Booval     St Peter Claver Secondary College, 10 Old Ipswich Rd, Riverview 

SECOND SUNDAY OF EASTER 
8th April, 2018 
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Tuesday 10th April - 9.30am: Craft Group 
Wednesday 11th April - 7pm: Finance Committee meeting 
Sunday 15th April - 5pm Mass:  Blaze Booval 

 

WALTZING MATILDAS - Next trip TUESDAY 1ST MAY going to 
Scenic Rim Robotic Dairy (Tamrookum) near Beaudesert.  
Leaving 8am from Sacred Heart Parish Centre.  Cost $45.  
Please wear closed in footwear and bring water bottle and 
mug and a small esky if you wish to purchase products from 
dairy.  We will have large esky available if required.  Need 
confirmation of numbers as soon as possible please.  New 
members welcome.  Anybody wishing to just join us for the 
day is most welcome as we are planning to take a big bus.  
Confirmation and cancellations to Anne Hall mob. 0408 773 
734. 

Fete News -  Sunday 22 July, 10am - 3pm 

There are only 15 weeks until the Fete!! We are 
in need of plants, 2nd hand items, arts and 
crafts, and books for our stalls. Please continue 
to nurture your plant donations till closer to the 
day, and call Kath on 0421 000 057 or through 
the school office,  to arrange collection/delivery. 

All donations can be dropped at the school office for storage.  
All Day Rides Passes for $25 are now available through the 
office.  
Anyone who would like to assist us with a product or cash 
donation is welcome to become a Fete Sponsor for 2018. If 
you own a business, or if you approach your employer for a 
Sponsorship, it would be great to hear from you. If you are a 
loyal and regular customer of a business,  ask the owner – you 
never know until you ask! Our levels of Sponsorships:  Plati-
num: $2000  Gold $1000   Silver $500   Friend of Fete: $100 
Please call Kath on the above number if you would like to see 
a copy of our Sponsorship Proposal, detailing what we can 
offer you.  
 

 

PHYSICAL ACTIVITY PROGRAM FOR SENIORS - Commencing 
soon on Friday mornings starting at 
10.00am in the Parish Centre.  Morning 
tea and lunch will be provided by local 
community clubs.  If you are interested in 
coming along please register (this is a 
free of charge event) by contacting 
Kamal or Solape from Centacare on 3362 
8700. 

The Physical Activity Program is looking for donations of small 
exercise equipment such as dumbbells, mats, etc.  If you have 
any small items you would like to donate please phone Kamal 
or Solape on the above phone number. 
 
ά¢ƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƻŦ ōŜƭƛŜǾŜǊǎ ǿŀǎ ƻŦ ƻƴŜ ƘŜŀǊǘ 
ŀƴŘ ƳƛƴŘΣ ŀƴŘ ƴƻ ƻƴŜ ŎƭŀƛƳŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ Ƙƛǎ 
ǇƻǎǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ǿŀǎ Ƙƛǎ ƻǿƴΦΦΦέ - Acts 4:32 
All that we are and all that we have is a gift from God!  Think 
of your family, your friends, your talents, your abilities and 
your money - these are all gifts from God!  We aren’t really 
owners of anything, we are merely “stewards” of the gifts 
God has blessed us with. 
 

A VOCATION VIEW - Easter: resurrection and new life; to be 
begotten by God.  A new life, achieved from a conquered 
tomb.  Meaning for life for people for thousands of years.  
Nothing more secure, nothing more lasting.  “As the Father 
sent me, so I am sending you…”. 
 

DIARY DATES  

 

 

Thank you!  

Caritas Australia would like to THANK YOU 
for supporting Project Compassion 2018. If 
you still have your Project Compassion box 
or set of envelopes at home, please bring 
them back next week or visit 
www.caritas.org.au to make your donation 
online. 

Through your generosity you are helping to 
empower our most vulnerable neighbours 
worldwide to build a just future for them-
selves, their families and their communities.   

www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion  
#projectcompassion 
1800 024 413  

http://www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion
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